
 

 

 

Regulatory Alert: FDA Announces Public Meeting on FSMA Import Rules 
February 8, 2016 

 

On Friday, February 5, 2016, the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) announced that it 
will be holding a public meeting on the import regulations issued to implement the Food Safety 
Modernization Act (FSMA).  The meeting will be held on Monday, March 21, 2016, from 8:30 
am to 5:30 pm at the Wiley Auditorium at the Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition 
(CFSAN).  Erik Lieberman of Lieberman PLLC and U.S. Food Imports LLC will be attending 
the meeting.  Additional details are below.  Please contact Erik Lieberman at 
erl@liebermanpllc.com or 202.830.0300 if you have questions or would like additional 
information. 

 

SAVE THE DATE  

Public Meeting on FDA Food Safety Modernization Act (FSMA) 

Prevention-Oriented Import System Regulations and Implementation  

When: Monday, March 21, 2016 (8:30 AM‐5:00 PM)  

Where:  

U.S. Food and Drug Administration  

Center for Food Safety and Applied Nutrition 

Wiley Auditorium, 5100 Paint Branch Pkwy, College Park, MD 20740 

How:  

More meeting specifics including information on how to register for the meeting will be made 
available later this month through a Federal Register Notice, and on the FSMA website at 
http://www.fda.gov/fsma.  
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